
  

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Date:   December 30, 2019 

Contact:  Carrie Dittman 

                          Centerville-Washington Park District 

                          937-433-5155 or cdittman@cwpd.org  

Subject:  Bare Tree ID Workshop 

CENTERVILLE, OH: Take a leisurely stroll through Bill Yeck Park Saturday, January 11 to learn tips and tricks for 

identifying trees in winter! Participants will receive an information packet on bare tree identification to assist them beyond the 

workshop. Hike is open to ages 14 and up and is $6 per Centerville/Washington Township resident or $9 per nonresident. We 

will begin at the Rooks Mill Entrance (8798 Rooks Mill Lane) of Bill Yeck Park at 1 p.m. The hike will last approximately 90 

minutes. Pre-registration is required. Register online at www.cwpd.org or call (937) 433-5155 to register. The registration 

deadline is Thursday, January 9 at 1 p.m. 

 

The Centerville-Washington Park District operates eight community parks, nine nature parks, and 34 neighborhood parks encompassing more than 1,000 acres in 

Centerville and Washington Township. For more information about the Centerville-Washington Park District, please call (937) 433-5155 or visit www.cwpd.org. 
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